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Thursday 1st July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following confirmation that a child has tested positive for COVID-19 using a lateral flow test, I am writing to 
provide you with additional information. The child accessed a PCR test this morning and we are awaiting the 
result. We have worked closely with Cheshire East and Public Health to complete our own track and trace 
procedure, to ensure the safety of our students and staff in order to reduce the risk of infection.  
 
Following the advice provided by Public Health that we have just been issued, we have been directed that Miss 
Wildig’s class need to stay off school and remain at home. Your child now needs to self-isolate until midnight on 
Thursday 8th July 2021 and return to school on Friday 9th July. If we are informed that the PCR test is negative, 
then we will notify you that your child can return to school sooner.   
 
Whilst self-isolating, children will need to continue with their learning. Remote learning will be provided using 
Google Classroom. Please see our Remote Learning policy on the school website for more information and 
guidelines. Work will posted daily on Google Classroom, including videos and live sessions. Thank you as always 
for your support in helping your child to engage with home learning. As ever, I am mindful of how difficult this 
can be when try to manage a working life as well as childcare so please just do what you can when you can. 
 
I can only apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, but the safety of our community has to be the priority 
and I would like to reassure you that we are following advice given to us at all times.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell   
Headteacher  


